
Dear Students of Jesuit High School, 

The Office of Equity and Inclusion is sharing with you an open Jetter from some of 

your brothers. Jesuit Sacramento supports this student to student dialogue and 

invites the Jesuit student body to join the campus community in more anti-racist 

practices. Below you will find the communication and ways to support and act. 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the Office of 

Equity and Inclusion. 

Thank you, 

Jordan Brown 

Director of Equity and Inclusion 

Our fellow Marauders, 

Today we humbly write to you to continue discussing and recognizing racism. 

Racism has created a chronic impact on our community and the time has come for 

it to be properly addressed. 

As men for and with others, it is imperative that we come together to resist racism 

through the recognition of the natural right that every person deserves justice and 

equality. Back in June, five of us sat down and wrote an open letter to our Jesuit 

community about our observations on how racism and injustice has been a part of 

our school environment. This letter details our frustrations, hopes, concerns, and 

ideas; we would like to share our letter with all of you to start conversations, inspire 

change, and create an overall better environment on our campus. 

Whether you are a fellow student, alumni, parent, teacher, or concerned member of 

the Jesuit community, we are all equal in the eyes of God, thus we implore you to 

find yourself within this letter and support your brothers, sons, and students, by 

signing below. 

For the greater glory of God, 

[9/16/2021] Names redacted to protect minors. 
lnital communication included ful l  student signatures. 

Please read our full message and learn how to join us in 
acknowledging need for change » 

A link to add your support is at the end of the letter. 
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